
Westland Street Area Project 
Construction Update

Beginning in July, the next phase of 
the Westland Street Area project 
will take place at the intersection of 
Westland Street, Garden Street and 
Love Lane and will include excavation 
work for stormwater improvements. 
The southern end of Love Lane will 
be closed to all traffic and Westland 
Street at Love Lane will be closed 
during working hours.
Please use caution and follow 
construction signs and traffic control 
personnel. Pedestrian foot traffic 
and access to businesses will be 
accommodated.

WORK HOURS:

Monday – Friday
7:00AM – 5:00 PM

MDC Construction Traffic website: 
www.mdc-roadclosures.com

For questions, contact communication@themdc.com

WORK HOURS:

Work Zone

http://www.mdc-roadclosures.com

